
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS  JANUARY 8, 2016 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN:  333 

PREPARATION HYMN:  334 

COMMUNION HYMN: 337 

RECESSIONAL HYMN*: 335 

*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung. 

9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 

 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

JANUARY 7, 2017 TO JANUARY 15, 2017 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up 

the gifts. 
01-07     4:00 PM   Phillip DeMaria – Daughter 

Virginia DeMars – Joe & Sue 

Marjorie Kremzier – Linda & Elvio 

Carboni 

Viola DeMarco – The Family 

01-08    9:00 AM William J. Luberda – The Luberda 

Family 

John & Josephine Kutzkowski –  

The Gawlas Family 

Gregory Milano – Maria (sister-in-law) 

Joseph Santabarbara –  

Maria Santabarbara 

01-09    9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 

01-10    9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 

01-11   7:30 AM Paul Esposito – Ann & John 

Christopher 

01-12   7:30 AM Antonio Lauria – Remo & Isabella 

Schiavone 

01-13   7:30 AM MaryAnn & Diamond Romano – Peter 

Romano 

01-14   4:00 PM Mary Perrone – Beth Marchman 

Fuller 

Regina Hoppe Ryan – The Hoppe 

Family 

Gary L. Fuller – wife, Beth 

01-15   9:00AM Cheryl Gleason Holly & Gerry Gleason 

- Joe & Patti Pericone 

Felicia Bettua – Friend, Maria 

Domenico Santabarbara – Wife & 

Family 
 

 

    Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon.  01/09 Is 42:1-4,6-7 or Acts 10:34-38  

                                               Mt  3:13-17 

Tues. 01/10 Heb 2:5-12                            Mk 1:21-28 

Wed.  01/11 Heb 2:14-18                          Mk 1:29-39 

Thur.  01/12 Heb 3:7-14                            Mk 1:40-45 

Fri.     01/13 Heb 4:1-5, 11                        Mk 2:1-12 

Sat.    01/14 Heb 4:12-16                          Mk 2:13-17 

Sun.   01/15 Is 49:3, 5-6    1 Cor 1:1-3     Jn  1:29-34 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS  - JANUARY 14TH AND 15TH  , 2017 

     4:00 PM  9:00 AM 

LECTOR P. Walsh H. Buczkowski 

CUP 1 B. Corlew A. Seaver 

CUP 2 L. Neals C. O’Connor 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 T. Neals H. Burke 

BREAD 3 D. Kruk R. Higgins 

BREAD 4 Deacon Deacon 

CUP 3 R. Kruk A. Schnore 

CUP 4 C. Kukan A. Stolle 

SERVER TBD E. Higgins 

SERVER   

GREETER S. Crane A. Ryder 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 12/26/16-1/1/17 
OFFERTORY  $3,232.20 ENVELOPE USERS 101 

SOLEMNITY OF MARY      840.25 ATTENDANCE  

CHRISTMAS      381.00   

INITIAL       365.00   

FUEL        50.00   

DEBT REDUCTION         15.00   

TOTAL INCOME $4,883.45 TOTAL EXPENSES $12,453.44 

Next weekend’s second collection will be our monthly 

Debt Reduction collection.  Your generosity is greatly 

appreciated! 
 

Remember in your prayers those members 

of our parish who are sick or suffering in 

any way, as well as those in hospitals and 

nursing homes and all of our shut-ins.  We 

also pray for family, friends and those who 

have died recently, especially Don Rogers. 

We also pray for men and women in our armed forces 

who are serving our country. 

 

SPONSOR OF THE WEEK 
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Our next order for Hannaford Gift Cards 

& Reloads is scheduled for Tuesday, 

Jan. 10th.  All orders must be at the 

Parish Office by Monday, Jan. 9th at 10 

am.   Order forms are available on the bulletin boards 

in Holy Family Hall & the back entrance.   

Congratulations to Irene Seeley who was our quarterly 

winner of a bonus $25 card!  Are you a regular or an 

occasional Hannaford shopper?  Purchasing 

Hannaford gift cards and/or reloading cards 

purchased from St. Joseph’s is an easy way to make a 

donation to St. Joseph’s without impacting your 

budget.  In 2016, St. Joseph’s received $2,873 

through this fundraising effort.  Please contact Deb 

Griffith at the office (346-2316) or email 

dgriffith@albany.twcbc.com for more details. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
It is that time of year again when we 

begin to gather supplies for our 

“Valentine Sweet Baskets”.  This is a 

great outreach project to some of our 

shut-ins and homebound parishioners 

and has grown over the last several 

years, but we need a lot of help to make it all come 

together.  We need donations of stickers, wrapped 

candy, cup-a-soup, tea bags, small bottles of hand or 

body lotions (travel-size), chap stick, purse-pack 

Kleenex, activity books, etc.  Beginning next weekend, 

there will be boxes in Holy Family Hall and the back 

entrance for your donations.  If you would like to bake, 

donations of mini breads, muffins or cupcakes & 

cookies may be dropped off at church the weekend of 

Feb. 11th/12th.  We need cards to put in the boxes ~ 

children’s homemade cards are a big hit (when 

signing, please use first name only).  Finally, we need 

names.  If you know of someone who is homebound 

or has had a hardship in the last year that you think 

could use a cheerful winter surprise, please call the 

office by Feb. 6th with the name, address & phone 

number or insert the information in an envelope 

marked “Sweet Baskets” & place in the offertory 

basket by Feb. 5th.  Details regarding basket assembly 

& delivery will be forthcoming. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
We continue to collect funds for 

Dan & Kate Marchand.  The 

Marchands are trying to get back on 

their feet after they tragically lost 

their home and pets to a fire on 

December 27th.   Kate is pregnant with twins who are 

due to arrive in April. The collection box will be in Holy 

Family Hall through January 15th for your monetary 

donations.  Your generosity, as always, is greatly 

appreciated. 

 

 
Stop & visit with fellow parishioners this 

Sunday and enjoy a cup of coffee & a 

treat!  Beginning this year, we will be 

having a coffee hour on the First Sunday 

of each month after the 9:00 am mass.  Thanks to Joe 

Masi for getting coffee hour started again! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
OLG is currently looking for a Faith 

Formation/Youth Ministry secretary. If 

you or someone you know would like to 

apply for this position, please forward 

your resume to Roberta Quinn at Our Lady Grace 

(email:  quinnr@nycap.rr.com or fax 399-5761). This 

is a part-time position, Monday through Thursday, 

approximately 3-4 hours a day. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
If you are new to the parish and want to become a 

registered parishioner, please fill out a 

registration form and drop in the 

collection basket or mail to the address 

below.   These can be found in Holy Family 

Hall. 

 

If you are a registered member of the parish, and 

have a new address or phone number, please 

complete this form and drop it in the collection 

basket, or mail it to:   St. Joseph’s Church, 45 Mac 

Arthur Drive, Scotia, NY  12302 

 

 

Parish Registration/Update 

Name (s) ________________________________ 

Street: __________________________________ 

City: _______________________ Zip ________ 

Phone (s) _______________________________ 

Phone (s) _______________________________ 

Email:  ________________________________ 

___ Change of Address     ___Send the Evangelist 

___ Send Envelopes         ___Monthly ACH 

 

 

 The Week Ahead 

Tues. Jan. 10 Sandwich Making – 11AM - PC 

Weds  Jan. 11 Prayer & Worship – 7PM - R 

Thurs. Jan. 12 Open Door Thursday – 6-9PM - C 

mailto:dgriffith@albany.twcbc.com
mailto:quinnr@nycap.rr.com
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SPONSOR OF THE WEEK 

 

 
 


